
Dear 6th Grade Families,
	Thank you for being part of the Body of Christ at Redeemer Lutheran Church! We are looking forward to continuing with your students on their journey of faith. This year we are trying something new with the 6th grade class. In the 5th grade they completed their final year of the BLAST program and in 7th grade they may start the confirmation program. We are creating a year to transition in the 6th grade.
	In this year the students will learn about the Bible, how to apply faith in all things, serving others as we are called to do, take on some independent projects that will help them grow in their faith, and hear from adults whom are using the gifts God has given them to serve. The students will meet once a month through Zoom to connect and share in fellowship together. The students will have projects to report back to either Pr. Darrel or Madison with the independent work. However, they may use other adults as resources, varying per project. There will be times/dates to check-in on the progress of the student’s work. 
	As we are starting this year off in a pandemic, we will be communicating as and if things change to the schedule or plan. We are looking to have the 6th graders complete the registration with the same Google Form that the BLAST families are using. Confirmation students in the program are in 7th-9th grade. Please be registered through the Google Form by September 9th.
	On Wednesday September 16th  at 6:30pm through Zoom we will have a Zoom meeting to answer questions. The link to register will be on Redeemer’s Facebook page and website. Parents please be in the Zoom meeting as well for more information. Once your student is registered your family will receive more specific details of when the students will meet whether in person or once a month. You will also receive information how to set up the Remind App for more communication from Madison or Pr. Darrel.

Looking forward to continuing with you on this journey of faith,

Madison Crane
Director of Children, Youth, and Family Ministry
Redeemer & Zion Lutheran Churches
rzyouthfam@gmail.com
redeemertrf.org 
